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Dear School and Child Care Staff: 
  
The immunization rates for the 2014-15 school year are now available at 
www.shotsforschool.org.  Click below to search by zip code or facility/school name to 
view immunization rates among: 
  

 Children attending Child Care 
  

 Kindergarteners 
  

 7th grade students 
  
High immunization rates can help prevent school or child care closures and protect the 
health of our children.  You are welcome to share this childcare/school “look-up” tool with 
parents and guardians, so that they can view immunization coverage rates in their 
community. 
  
Thank you for your efforts in ensuring California’s kids are immunized. 
  
 

http://www.shotsforschool.org/
http://www.shotsforschool.org/child-care/how-doing/
http://www.shotsforschool.org/k-12/how-doing/
http://www.shotsforschool.org/7th-grade/how-doing/

